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Mrs. Looney

Fifth and Sixth Grade

llooney@scio.wnyric.org
www.mrslooney.weebly.com
A message from your teacher…
Greetings!

I hope that your summer has been filled with lots of rest, free time, fun and learning.  For my family and me, the summer has been all of those things and more.

I have been thinking about you throughout the summer and am looking forward to seeing you and learning with you.

I look forward to hearing about all the great books that you have been reading over the summer.  I have read several fantastic books.  The summer is a great time to get into the habit of reading every night before going to sleep. Please feel free to submit some blog entries on my blog on my website commenting on the books you have been reading this summer.  In case you haven’t checked it out yet, my website is:   www.mrslooney.weebly.com

Enjoy the remaining days of summer. Get some rest and have some fun. 
I can’t wait to see you!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Looney

